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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

TGPAISOU Final vote 
1 message 

MrsBtate@aol.com <MrsBtate@aol.com> Tue, Nov 24, 2015 at 5:46PM 
To: bosone@edcgov. us, bostwo@edcgov. us, bosthree@edcgov. us, bosfour@edcgov. us, bosfive@edcgov. us, 
edc. cob@edcgov. us, s hawna. purvi nes @edcgov. us 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

We bought our home in Shingle Springs 8 years ago. We moved to this area because of 
the rural community feel, of the area. Seeing the county supervisors ignoring our rights, as 
tax paying citizens, and moving forward on votes, without our input, to restructure our 
community is eye opening. Will the board not allow us to participate in decisions involving 
our lives? We hope there will be some thought put into this before any votes are taken. 

I request that you do not approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado 
County. The rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 is an example 
of how the community was left out of the process and not informed about the negative 
impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. Instead of these rezones, I ask 
that you use our County resources to protect our existing Community Identity in Shingle 
Springs as a peaceful country community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the TGPA. 

Sincerely, 

Mr.and Mrs. Curtis Tate 

Shingle Springs, Ca 
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• EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

General Plan Update/Zoning Ordinance Update or LUPPU) 
2 messages 

Barbara Rogers <bdriskellrogers@hotmail.com> Tue, Nov 24, 2015 at 8:46PM 
To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us> , "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>, 
"bosthree@edcgov .us" <bosthree@edcgov .us>, "bosfour@edcgov .us" <bosfour@edcgov .us>, 
"bosfive@edcgov. us" < bosfive@edcgov. us>, "edc. cob@edcgov. us" <edc. cob@edcgov. us>, 
"s hawna. purvines@edcgov. us" <shawna. purvines@edcgov .us> 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

I request that you do not approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado 
County. The rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 is an example 
of how the community was left out of the process and not informed about the negative 
impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. Instead of these rezones, I ask that 
you use our County resources to protect our existing Community Identity in Shingle Springs 
as a peaceful country community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the TGPA. 

I wanted to add that I grew up in the Santa Clara Valley in the 50's and 60's. I was born on 
a chicken ranch off the 
El Camino Real in Santa Clara. My parents settled in Campbell when I was 18 months old. 
Our little subdivision of 
1940 style homes were surrounded by beautiful apricot and prune orchards. It was an ideal 
time and place to grow 
up. 

In the late 50's, the boom began and the orchards were torn out to make way for homes, 
stores and other type 
of businesses. My 92 year old Scandinavian Mom still lives in the home that I grew up in. 
The valley is no longer 
beautiful, the orchards are gone. 

It is not too late for the four of you who voted in favor or these changes to listen to the 
people and vote no. Don't destroy 
our quality of life here in El Dorado County. It is time that you listen to the voice of your 
constituents. 

Barbara J . Rogers 
 

Cameron Park CA 95682 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 
To: Barbara Rogers <bdriskellrogers@hotmail.com> 

Wed, Nov 25, 2015 at 7:47AM 
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Q •• EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

TGPA/ZOU Final vote on 12-15-15 
1 message 

Mickey Sizemore <sizemore@hughes.net> Tue, Nov 24, 2015 at 11:02 PM 
Reply-To: sizemore@hughes. net 
To: bosone@edcgov. us, bostwo@edcgov. us, bosthree@edcgov. us, bosfour@edcgov. us, bosfive@edcgov. us, 
edc.cob@edcgov.us, shawna.purvines@edcgov.us 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

We are asking that you do not approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado County. The possible 
rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 illustrates just how the community was left out of 
the process and not informed about the negative impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. 
Instead of rezoning, please use our County resources to protect our existing Community Identity in Shingle 
Springs as a peaceful country community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the TGPA. 

Sincerely, 

Jerry & Michael Ann Sizemore 

 

Shingle Springs, CA 95682 
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Q •• EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Subject: TGPA/ZOU Final vote on 12-15-15 
1 message 

Jacquelyn Lazenby <jslazenby@gmail.com> Wed, Nov 25, 2015 at 10:32 AM 
To: edc. cob@edcgov. us, bosone@edcgov. us, bostwo@edcgov. us, bosthree@edcgov. us, bosfive@edcgov. us, 
shawna. purvines@edcgov. us, bosfour@edcgov. us 

I request that you do not approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El 
Dorado County. The rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 
50 is an example of how the community was left out of the process and not 
informed about the negative impacts to traffic and quality of life from these 
rezones. The traffic can already be overwhelming at this intersection. Instead of 
these rezones, I ask that you use our County resources to protect our existing 
Community Identity in Shingle Springs as a peaceful country community of 
homes and ranches on acreage. 

Please consider keeping the high density zoning in areas that already have high 
density such as El Dorado Hills and Cameron Park. Our little country roads 
cannot take the additional traffic and this will definitely impact the 'country' 
lifestyle that most Shingle Springs residents moved here for. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the 
TGPA. 

Sincerely, 

Jackie 
Shingle Springs 
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Q ... : EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Subject: TGPAIZOU Final vote on 12-15-15 
1 message 

KATHLEEN <switzerhome@comcast.net> Wed, Nov 25, 2015 at 11:19 AM 
To: bosone@edcgov. us, bostwo@edcgov. us, bosthree@edcgov. us, bosfour@edcgov. us, bosfive@edcgov. us, 
edc.cob@edcgov.us, shawna.purvines@edcgov.us 

Dear Supervisors Mikulaco, Veerkamp, Ranalli, and Novasel, 

I request that you do not approve the rezoning of thousands of parcels in El Dorado 
County. The rezone at the intersection of Ponderosa Road and Highway 50 is an example 
of how the community was left out of the process and not informed about the negative 
impacts to traffic and quality of life from these rezones. Instead of these rezones, I ask that 
you use our County resources to protect our existing Community Identity in Shingle Springs 
as a peaceful country community of homes and ranches on acreage. 

As former residents of San Diego, we moved up to a beautiful country spot where we hoped 
to spend the rest of our lives out of the city. Now it seems the city is coming to us. Please 
consider leaving some of the area around Shingle Springs, especially when considering 
eastward on Motherlode, as an escape from the crowded and busy life we work in every 
day. We are not against development; we just hope that it is sensible and well planned. Not 
many of us can afford to buy up 50+ acres to help keep open space. 

Thank you to Supervisor Frentzen for voting No on these rezones and the TGPA. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen & Jim Switzer 
Shingle Springs 
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